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REACH and ROHS  
 

Dear customer, 
 
Many thanks for your inquiry concerning REACH and ROHS. 
 
The REACH Regulation entered into force on 1 June 2007. Based on today’s 
knowledge we may inform you that for all substances contained in our products we 
have taken the necessary actions. 
 
As a downstream user we have informed our suppliers of the usage of the 
substances in our products so they can take this into account in their communication 
upstream. 
 
Based on the information we have today we can inform you that our products 
contain none of the substances on the Candidate List. In case off changes in the 
future we will respect our role in the communication along the supply chain. 
 
Concerning the use of certain dangerous substances in electrical and electronic 
equipment. (RoHS) 
  
The European directive 2011/65/EC imposes the restriction or prohibition of the use 
of certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment, as from 21 
July 2011. (RoHS). In order to comply with the EU ROHS legislation all of the 
substances mentioned below must either be removed, or must be reduced to within 
maximum permitted concentrations, in any products containing electrical or 
electronic components that will be sold within the European Union. 

· Lead (Pb) 
· Mercury Hg) 
· Cadmium (Cd) 
· Hexavalent Chromium (Cr6) 
· polybrominated biphenyl (PBB) 
· polybrominated diphenyl ether (PDBE) 

 
  
Please contact our sales department if you have questions about our products and 
the usage certain substances in them. 

 
Bart Vermaete 
QSE-manager 
 


